
Town of Jamaica 
Road Construction will be taking place as follows: 

South Hill Road: This work is scheduled for the week of June 26 – 30. The work 
area is on the first .8 miles from the Wardsboro town line. The road will be closed 
each day from 6AM - 6PM. Work is being performed in collaboration with our 
town crew and Hunter Excavating. Road Closed signage will be placed prior to and 
during the project at the intersection of South Hill and Pikes Falls and in 
Wardsboro on South Hill. 

Pikes Falls Road: This work is scheduled to begin the week of July 10 and will be 
a complete road closure lasting roughly a month. The work area is roughly 5400 
Pikes Falls Road. Work will be performed by A.S. Clark & Sons who will be 
providing signage. Road Closed signage will be placed prior to and during the 
project at the junctions of South Hill/Pikes Falls, West Jamaica/Pikes Falls and on 
Upper Taylor Hill at the base of Brazers Way and Upper Taylor Hill. 

For additional information or questions, contact the Town Office 802-874-4681. 

 


